

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Dudley Street Neighbourhood Bikeway

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Dudley Street Neighbourhood Bikeway be approved in principle.

History

At the December 7, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated December 7, 2020 was considered.

Your Committee also received communications from Brian Kosteroski, Friends of the Bowl Foundation, dated December 6, 2020; and Erin Edwards, Saskatoon Cycles, dated December 7, 2020, which are attached.

Attachment

- 1. December 7, 2020 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction.
- 2. December 6, 2020 email from Brian Kosteroski, Friends of the Bowl Foundation
- 3. December 7, 2020 email from Erin Edwards, Saskatoon Cycles